
In-Production Photo Report for 

Windsor Heights Fire Department, IA

Job# 40212
Status as of December 20, 2024

In this report your cab completed fabrication 

and began the paint process. In the next report 

your cab should continue through paint.
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Due to the Pierce Winter/Holiday break, your next 
scheduled report will be in January 2025. Thank you!

http://reliantfire.com/
http://www.piercemfg.com/
https://www.facebook.com/ReliantFireApparatus/
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